Tulsa County - Changes to US 169 routing in City of Tulsa.

That the Commission approve changes in routing of US 169 in Tulsa due to the establishment of one way streets in the City of Tulsa:

US 169 Northbound- traffic will be routed over present route with out any changes.

US 169 Southbound- traffic will be routed west and south beginning at a point at the intersection of Boston and 15th Streets; thence west to the intersection of 15th street and Boulder Avenue; thence south on Boulder Avenue to the intersection of Boulder Ave. and Park Drive to present US 169 alignment.

Approved

Rosted

Brad 2 Tucker/ Hicks

